The Town of Washington
"THE FIRST WASHINGTON OF ALL"
April 16, 2022
10:00 a.m.
Draft Work Session Minutes 


 
· CALL TO ORDER: Mayor Fred Catlin opened the work session at 10:00 a.m. Council members Jean Goodine, Brad Schneider, Gail Swift and Joe Whited were present. Mary Ann Kuhn and Patrick O’Connell were absent and Town Administrator/Clerk Barbara Batson was present. 

The Town Council reviewed the draft FY 22-23 general, wastewater and water budgets.
There is a public hearing on the budgets scheduled for May 9 at 7:00 p.m. at Town Hall.

Mayor Catlin closed the meeting at 11:20 a.m.


Barbara Batson, Town Administrator/Clerk
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